
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is
confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you receive this communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from
your system. 
-----Original Message-----
From: Tracy Armstrong 
Sent: February 6, 2025 9:38 PM
To: Cakebread, Cynthia <ccakebread@essex.ca>
Subject: 2025 resignation

WARNING:   This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex email address. Reply only
if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender,
the senders email address and know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Cynthia,

Good Evening!  I hope that this email finds you well.

I am sorry to announce that I need to resign.

Please let me know if you need anything more from me.

Sincerely,
Tracy Armstrong

Sent from my iPhone




